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April 20, 2012

Delivered by Email and RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EWT LP Transmission Licence Application (EB-2011-0350)
Submissions of AltaLink Ontario, L.P.

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 3, please accept this letter as the submissions of AltaLink
Ontario, L.P. (“AltaLink”) in respect of the above noted matter.

AltaLink would like to thank the Applicant for providing more complete responses to AltaLink’s
interrogatories numbered 1(c), (e) and (l) and 5(a) and (b), which were filed by the Applicant on
April 5, 2012 in response to the Board’s order in Procedural Order No. 3.

AltaLink believes that the additional information provided by the Applicant in these supplemental
interrogatory responses are responsive to the bulk of AltaLink’s questions. AltaLink submits that
the supplemental information will be helpful to the Board to help clarify the specific technical and
financial resources of the Applicant for the purposes of this licensing proceeding.

In respect of the balance of AltaLink's concerns with respect to the Application (as were explored
in considerable detail in AltaLink interrogatories 2, 3 and 4 and the subsequent motion materials),
AltaLink takes note of the Board's Decision made by delegation at pages 10-11 of Procedural
Order No. 3 that:

"Information in the first category relates to the Moving Parties’ underlying concerns that
the Applicant is constituted of three equal limited partners, two of whom are incumbent
Ontario transmitters, and that those incumbents have been involved in the development of
the East-West Tie transmission project planning. Moreover, the Moving Parties are
concerned that the Applicant may be unfairly leveraging those relationships in developing
its own plan for its designation filing. While these concerns may or may not be valid, their
detailed review is beyond the scope of the current licensing proceeding. The Board has
determined in prior new entrant transmission licence applications that “[u]nder the new
regime, applicants for such licences are simply qualified to participate in the designation
process”."

AltaLink further notes the Board's determination at 12 of Procedural Order No. 3 that:
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"It is open to the Moving Parties to bring these matters forward to the Board as part of the
Designation Proceeding, at the appropriate time."

AltaLink is appreciative of the Board’s consideration of its substantive, serious and ongoing
concerns through the motion process. AltaLink wishes to inform the Board that it intends to bring
these matters forward again to the Board as part of the designation proceeding.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original signed by J. Mark Rodger

J. Mark Rodger
Counsel to AltaLink Ontario, L.P.

Encl.

copy to: Steve Hodgkinson, AltaLink Ontario, L.P.
Charles Keizer and Tyson Dyck, Counsel for EWT LP


